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23rd October 2015 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have come to the end of our first half term in school and all the children 

have had a great start to the year. 

 

There are some items of housekeeping as follows: 

 

 Please bring in your Panto money and completed slip by Friday 13th 

November.  £12.00 per child. 

 

 For those parents who have still not returned their updated Contact 

Information forms and Permission Slips; please do so as soon as possible 

to keep our records up to date. 

 

 We will be selling poppies in school for the Poppy Appeal from Monday 2nd 

November for a small donation.  Please do not come to the office, they 

will be sold during the day from class to class. 

 

 The gates are opened any time between 2:45pm and 3:00pm.  The 

children do not leave the classrooms until 3:00pm.  Please be patient. 

 

 Parking:  Please may I remind you NOT to park on the double yellow lines 

outside of school or on the hatched area in front of the school gates.  

This is a punishable offence.  Please read the following extract from The 

Highway Code:  

 



Rule 238 

You MUST NOT wait or park on yellow lines during the times of operation 

shown on nearby time plates (or zone entry signs if in a Controlled Parking 

Zone) – see ‘Traffic signs’ and ‘Road markings’. Double yellow lines indicate a 

prohibition of waiting at any time even if there are no upright signs. You 

MUST NOT wait or park, or stop to set down and pick up passengers, on 

school entrance markings (see ‘Road markings’) when upright signs indicate a 

prohibition of stopping.  

 

 A new dinner menu has been sent home this week, please discard the old 

one.  The kitchen are also putting on a special menu for one day only on 

Friday 6th November.  A letter has been sent home about this. 

 

 If you pay for school meals, please note that from Monday 2nd November, 

if you are more than one week in arrears on your account, we will not be 

able to provide your child with a meal.  Please send them in with a packed 

lunch until the arrears are cleared.  School meals are £2.40 per day. 

 

 Finally, thank you to all the children for their donations to the Dress 

Diabolical for Diabetes day, in total we raised £121.00.  This will go 

towards helping find a cure for diabetes. 

 

Don’t forget clocks go back this Sunday at 2am and we will see you back at 

school on Monday 2nd November. 

 

Have a great half term. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

J L Johnson 

Headteacher 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/the-highway-code/traffic-signs
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/the-highway-code/road-markings
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/the-highway-code/road-markings

